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JUSTICE OF THE PEACE - DOCUMENT SIGNING CENTRE  
AT THE SUPREME COURT, HOBART 

 
 

The Tasmanian Society of Justices of the Peace Inc. and the Supreme 
Court of Hobart will establish a document signing centre staffed by 
Justices of the Peace, commencing on Wednesday 25 September 2024. 
The Court has very few Justices of the Peace on staff and has limited 
capacity to meet demand.  The document signing centre will provide an 
important service to the community. 
 
The document signing centre will be open each Wednesday from 
10:00 am to 2:00 pm in meeting room 3, which opens onto the main foyer 
of the Supreme Court civil building in Salamanca Place, Hobart. 
 
No appointment is necessary to attend the document signing centre on 
Wednesdays.  If possible, please attend the document signing centre if you 
require a Justice of the Peace and encourage your clients to do the same.   
 
The usual security processes apply to everyone entering the Supreme 
Court buildings. 
 

 
Penelope Ikedife 
REGISTRAR 
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